

14/06/2017

North Pigeon Lake Association General Delivery Bobcaygeon ON K0M 1A0

Dear Members.

Thank you very much for the generous gift of \$100.00 to the Kawartha North Family Health Team.

It is through financial support such as yours that we strive to offer services to our patients or other residents which are not currently funded by the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care. To this end, your funds will be allocated to the ongoing operation of our walk-in clinic.

Please keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your tax records.

Should you wish to remain anonymous and/or require any additional information on this or any other matters, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Marina Hodson
Executive Director

PO Box 129, Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 Tel: 705 887 3535 Fax: 705 887 3530 PO Box 899, Bobcaygeon, ON K0M 1A0 Tel: 705 738 5575 Fax: 705 738 5681



North Pigeon Lake Association General Delivery Bobcaygeon ON K0M 1A0

OFFICIAL RECEIPT FOR INCOME TAX PURPOSES Registered Charity # 838905164RR0001

50 Colborne St. PO Box 129 Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 (705) 887-3535 www.kawarthanorthfht.ca mhodson@kawarthanorthfht.ca

> Receipt # G000381 Issue Date: 14/06/2017 Donation Date: 13/04/2017 Donation Amount: \$100.00

> > Marina Hodson Executive Director